
Elmore County is currently accepting applications (and resumes) for the position of Assistant 
County Engineer Intern.  Applicants may submit applications to the Elmore County Engineer, 
Richie Beyer, at 155 County Shop Rd, Wetumpka, AL 36092 or by email to 
wrbechd@elmoreco.org. 

Minimum requirements of the position are that:  

1) the applicant must possess a bachelor degree in civil engineering; and 
2) the applicant must have successfully passed the Alabama EI exam as of the date of this 

announcement or within six (6) months of employment with Elmore County; 
3) the applicant must possess a valid Alabama Driver’s License; and 
4) the applicant must be able to work nonstandard hours, overtime and travel overnight as 

required. 

Position is a full time position and includes benefit package. 

Elmore County is an equal opportunity employer. 

Applications and resumes will be accepted until June 9, 2017. 
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